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EPPA Update 08-01 Issued January, 2008
CAP Guidelines: Surveys of Plan Sponsors

The Superintendent of Pensions is an active participant in the Canadian Association of Pension
Supervisory Authorities (CAPSA) and in the Joint Forum of Financial Market Regulators (Joint
Forum). The Joint Forum has recently released a voluntary survey aimed at plan sponsors and
service providers of Capital Accumulation Plans (CAP), which include defined contribution
registered pension plans registered with the Superintendent’s office.

The Joint Forum is conducting a review to assess to what extent the guidelines have been
successful in achieving their original objectives and to determine whether any changes are
required to the guidelines.

The Joint Forum has requested that their survey be made available to all CAP sponsors.

For more information and to participate in the survey, please refer to the following links:

e Letter to Respondents / Link to Survey, and

e Survey Questions and Answers

For further information please contact:

Superintendent of Pensions
Alberta Finance

Room 402, 9515 - 107 Street
Edmonton, AB T5K 2C3

Telephone: (780) 427-8322
Fax: (780) 422-4283
Internet: http://www.finance.alberta.ca

For toll-free dialling, contact your local Alberta Government R.I.T.E. line by calling 310-0000.
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http://www.finance.alberta.ca/publications/pensions/pdf/upda0801_letter_to_survey_respondents.pdf
http://www.finance.alberta.ca/publications/pensions/pdf/upda0801_survey_q_and_a.pdf
http://www.finance.alberta.ca/
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